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January 2, 2019
(5:00 pm)
Notice is hereby given that the 2016, 2017 & 2018 Value Adjustment Boards will hold a joint meeting on Thursday, January 10, 2019 at 10:00 am in the Council Chambers, 1st Floor, City Hall at St. James, 117 West Duval Street, Jacksonville, Florida.  The meeting will be held to discuss a joint workshop with the Department of Revenue, the 2016, 2017 & 2018 Value Adjustment Boards and the Property Appraiser’s Office.
All interested persons are invited to attend.

Please contact any member of the VAB Staff, at (904) 630-7370, for additional information or correspondence.
If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the Value Adjustment Board, with respect to any matter considered at such meeting or hearing, he or she will need a record of the proceedings, and that, for such purpose, he or she may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.
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